
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

22 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 11 Parents’ Information & Parents’ Evening - Thursday 12th October 2023 

 

I am sure that you will agree that year 11 is an important time for all students. At the Priory Pembroke Academy 

we realise that support from parents and carers in the build up to the summer examinations is absolutely crucial 

to ensure success for all students. In order for us to discuss ways in which you can support your child at home and 

the support we will be offering at the Academy we will be running a Year 11 information talk on Thursday 12th 

October 2023 here at the Academy. The presentation will begin at 4:15pm, with brief talks from myself and Mr 

Evans, as well as core subject curriculum leaders.  

 

There will also be a brief talk from Miss Romain, the Careers and Future You Coordinator, explaining the options 

your child has once they leave us at the end of this academic year. Appointments are not necessary but if you 

would like to book in a conversation with her, please do so using page 187 of the planner.  We have also invited 

the local sixth forms and colleges if you would like to speak to them directly.  

 

Following the talks, we will begin parents evening at 5.00pm. This is a great opportunity to discuss your child’s 

progress with each of their subject teachers. Appointments will last for 5 minutes, however if there any issues 

that you would like to discuss at further length, we would be glad to give you another appointment at a 

convenient time  

 

Please can I ask that you complete the form, using the link at the bottom of the page, to confirm whether you are 

able to attend.  If you indicate that you will be attending, your child will make appointments with their teachers 

and note them down on page 187 of the planner.  

 

We look forward to seeing you.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr R Greene 
Head of Year 11 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/YX6VvMgBDT 

https://forms.office.com/e/YX6VvMgBDT

